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Nine graduate students at the University of California, San Diego, one of whom is among the first students
ever to enroll in philosophy there and another of whom is a Japanese girl who will study chemistry-- have been
awarded Fellowships for their coming year's study, Chancellor Herbert York announced today.

Receiving Regents Fellowships are:

Lowell D. Brenneman, 27, from Patton, California, and graduate of the University of California, Riverside, who
will study in the Department of Biology;

Daniel L. Drake, 21, from Oakland, California, and graduate of Reed College, Oregon, who will also study in
the Department of Biology;

David L. Norton, 26, from Claremont, California, and graduate of Bethel College, Indiana, who will study in the
newly-formed Department of Philosophy;

W. Linwood Sutton, 22, Kinston, North Carolina, and graduate of Hampton Institute, Virginia, who will study in
the Department of Earth Sciences;

Kyoko Tokusei, 22, Tokyo, Japan, and graduate of International Christian University, Tokyo, who will study in
the Department of Chemistry.

Regents Fellowships are awarded to students of "demonstrated academic excellence."

Four Special Fellowships were awarded:

Robert J. Livingston, 26, from Ridgewood, New Jersey, and graduate of Princeton and Columbia, who will
study in the Department of Marine Biology;

James N. Benford, 22, from Ft. Sill, Oklahoma, and graduate of the University of Oklahoma, who will study in
the Department of Physics;

C. W. Horton, Jr., 21, of Austin, Texas, and graduate of University of Texas, who will study in the Department of
Physics;

Robert H. Stewart II, 21, of Fort Worth, Texas, and graduate of Arlington State College, Texas, who will study in
the Department of Oceanography.

The Special Fellowships were established under a recent grant from Aerojet-General Corp, Azusa, California.

Mr. Norton is one of nine students expected to enroll in the Department of Philosophy this year. They are the
first students outside the sciences to study at UCSD.



Mr. Benford is one of twin brothers who will study in the Department of Physics this year. His brother, Gregory
A, has received a Woodrow Wilson Fellowship for the year.


